September 18, 2025

City df Sanibel

Attn: Bity Council
800 Qunlap Road
Sani Il, FL 33957

Additional Special Events Permits for Sundial Beach Resort & Spa for 2025

Dear $anibel City Council,

This letter will begin the process of Sundial Beach Resort & Spa’s requests for additional special events
permil:?. Given our upcoming calendar year for weddings and events, we have submitted a request for an
additipnal ten (10) special events permits for the 2025 season. We respectfully request the City Council please put
us on ghe agenda. If a Sundial representative is needed to make and process this request in person, just let us
know!

Thank you for your help and consideration in association with this request. Please feel free to get in contact
with u:, if there are any questions or concerns.

Kindly]

T —

Tiffany Ee;rke

Direct pr of Sales and Catering
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